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Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

REPORT ON PARKING OPTIONS AT THE COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER

Dear Members of the Board:

On September 22, 1998, your Board adopted an ordinance amending Section
9.36.070 of the County Parking Ordinance and directed General Services to
return on October 27, 1998 with additional recommendations for dispensing
parking passes and a review of parking options in general.

We have obtained information on available equipment to dispense parking
passes and we are exploring options to improve parking at this facility;
however, additional time is needed in order to fully evaluate the impact of
the various options available.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board accept this report and direct
the General Services Department to return on November 10, 1998 with
recommendations on parking options at the County Government Center.

Very truly your ,

W-I ia\
ROY HOLMBERG, Director'
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RECOMMENDED:

SMN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer


